
 
WEEKLY WATCH 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I preview a bit for you, our upcoming Catholic Schools Week. 
This year, we are highlighting the theme of Pope Francis for the Jubilee Year of Hope. We 
are excited to have a speaker that will be presenting on the tilma of St. Juan Diego. There 
will be two morning presentations and please know that you are more than welcome to 
attend. This will follow our Sunday, the 26th, open house, following the 9:00 A.M. Mass as 
St. Joe’s. Science fair exhibits will be on display in the cafeteria as well as our classrooms open to all our guests. 
One thing that will be a bit different this year is that our Morning at the Movies, will take place on February 8th, 
not the 1st, at East Park Theatres. The reason for the change this year, is so that parents can participate in the 
annual walk for life, as well, if they choose to, which is also on the morning of the 1st. 
  
On a different note, please keep our Reading teachers in your prayers as we embark on a two-year study of 
Language Arts in our building, working with UNL Schmoker Center’s “WORDS” program. We will scrutinize our 
materials and best practices as we consider changing our materials for instruction, but also want to examine 
closely the 5 pillars of Reading Instruction to ensure we are providing our students with research-based 
pedagogy and effective practices. I’m very proud of our staff for doing this, as there will be a learning curve for 
all of us. This intensive of a program is something that St. Joe’s hasn’t undertaken in quite some time, and best of 
all, it’s paid for through a grant(s). 
  
In closing, I pray that the remainder of January be blessed for your families as we celebrate the blessings we 
receive through our Catholic school, which the parish of St. Joe’s makes possible. 
  
Your servant in Christ, 
Kevin Naumann, Principal 
 

BIST Tip: Statements of Acceptance  
We all want to be accepted. Children long for this more than anyone. When a child struggles with an emotion or 
negative behavior, it is so often that he feels badly about himself or she feels like no one can like her because of 
it. Loving adults in their lives can counter these thoughts and feelings by statements of acceptance. “It’s okay 
that you are having this problem. What’s not okay is to stay stuck with it.” “I love you even though this is difficult 
for you.” “Having a problem doesn’t make you a bad person. It just means that you need help from someone 
who cares, like me.” Using these type of statements helps a child to recognize that a problem is a problem, but 
does not define who they are.  
 



Catholic Schools Week 2025 Events 
Each year, the last week in January we celebrate Catholic Schools Week! We have provided the WEEKLY 
CALENDAR for you, including parent lunches and special dress days links. 
 

Parent Lunch Sign Up 
We are excited to bring back to opportunity to celebrate CSW by coming to eat with your child! Below is 
the sign-up sheet to eat with your child(ren) in the lunchroom on specific days of the week. Due to the 
number of students in the school, it is necessary to have different grades on different days. 
Monday, January 27: 1st and 4th  
Tuesday, January 28: PreK, 3rd and 5th  
Wednesday, January 29: 2nd and 6th  
Thursday, January 30: K & 7th/8th 
*Registration Link 

 

Kindergarten Preview 

 
 

http://school.stjosephlnk.org/news-and-activity/events/catholic-schools-week-2025/
http://school.stjosephlnk.org/news-and-activity/events/catholic-schools-week-2025/
https://cdolinc-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/sr_mary-angela_cdolinc_net/EUMrHtCmaP1Lh5wANWjrRpIBELzIbfH2UtI_5uO_GCzNtw?e=7BXoXu


Preschool & Pre-K Registration 
We are excited to announce the option of new 3-4 yr old Preschool classes! Our new Preschool Application 
available in the link provided. Please keep in mind that each new class MUST hit the minimum class requirement 
in order for the class to stay within our program for the 2025-26 school year. 
**Current Preschool families are welcome to turn in their forms starting Monday, January 20th. Any NEW 
preschool families will be able to start turning in their applications Monday, February 3rd. 
 

School Volunteer Renewal 
**As of January 1, 2025 all volunteers MUST renew their Safe Environment 
training. Please keep that in mind if you are wanting to volunteer for classroom 
parties. Please see this document for further details on how to update. 
 

 
 

New Runza SCRIP 
Runza gift cards are now available in $20 increments! Treat the family to Temperature Tuesdays with Runza! 
Send your order with your student in the morning and we will return it with them the same day! Text Kate with 
any questions: 402-314-1416. DOWNLOAD THE ORDER FORM! 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fschool.stjosephlnk.org%2Fassets%2FDocuments%2FPreschool-Application-25-26.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CEmily-Klein%40cdolinc.net%7C7ad94303be3b43f7d21f08dd365defc7%7Cc05f8ba72daa4019b0cc5849c9959fdc%7C0%7C0%7C638726499260750953%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TzR5VocrdCe8wXLwSKxmYhU0zIb%2F7983N6Ob28Q6DG0%3D&reserved=0
https://cdolinc-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/sr_mary-angela_cdolinc_net/EScmDWFDYdlDnNwivl9PiHYBS8rhCUZxJE9taBZ63xsnrw?e=udEw52
http://school.stjosephlnk.org/assets/Documents/Copy-of-Scrip-Order-Form-rev-10-19-2024.pdf


Youth Choir Schedule 

 
 

Totus Tuus Registration 
REGISTER NOW FOR TOTUS TUUS THIS SUMMER! Mark your calendars for St. Joseph Totus Tuus, which will be 
held JULY 7-11, 2025 (note the change from our usual date!). This year, we will only have one team, so our 
registration numbers will be limited. Don’t delay, fill out your registration form HERE to secure your spot TODAY!  
 

Pius X 8th Grade Open House 
Pius X High School will host its annual open house for eighth-grade students and their parents/guardian at 7:00 
pm on Monday, February 3. All students in a Catholic school, another private school, public school, or home 
school are invited. If your son or daughter is not currently enrolled in a Lincoln Catholic school, please RSVP 
to Shelly.Pick@piusx.net or call 402-488-0931 to ensure a great open house experience. Visit 
PiusX.net/openhouse to learn more about Pius X. 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fschool.stjosephlnk.org%2Fnews-and-activity%2Fannouncements%2Ftotus-tuus-2024%2F&data=05%7C02%7CEmily-Klein%40cdolinc.net%7C86174dd6c77d467c7e5c08dd30c8ce96%7Cc05f8ba72daa4019b0cc5849c9959fdc%7C0%7C0%7C638720361199199053%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jo94k0CKQy5Q%2FEekK4FywZOFkh58i7F5jGDL5DUpU2g%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Shelly.Pick@piusx.net
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.piusx.net%2Fopenhouse&data=05%7C02%7CEmily-Klein%40cdolinc.net%7Cc97d148e2d014856d84d08dd33f5fd1a%7Cc05f8ba72daa4019b0cc5849c9959fdc%7C0%7C0%7C638723853787599379%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3D947rcP2MB8WVzxP5OTo02%2BfQnWMmC3IVSoT%2FxHsQc%3D&reserved=0


Service Hours Opportunity! 
St. Joseph coffee shop is looking for volunteers to serve coffee and rolls after Masses.  
What an easy way for your family to volunteer together and your kids to earn service hours!  
(We ask at least one adult to volunteer with your child/children.) Coffee and Rolls sign-up  
 

Career Opportunities 
Spanish Teacher 
St. Joseph Catholic School, Lincoln, NE, is seeking a faith-filled, dynamic Spanish teacher for the 2025-2026 school 
year. Part-time position with potential to expand. Must have a solid working knowledge of Spanish (fluency 
preferred) and age-appropriate means of promoting language development for all grades PreK-8. Strong skills 
in communication, collaboration and relationship-building are essential. The position involves furthering the 
mission of St. Joseph Catholic School by contributing to a positive Catholic learning environment. Start date 
August 2025. Salary based on educational background and experience. Please send resume, and references from 
educational supervisors, to kevin-naumann@cdolinc.net. 
 
 

St. Joseph School · 1940 S. 77th St. · Lincoln, NE 68506 · 402-489-0341 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F10C0A4AAFA82BABF9C61-53700003-coffee%2F7876114%23%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cemily-klein%40cdolinc.net%7C2470045e9a7c4383bbc708dd357a69a4%7Cc05f8ba72daa4019b0cc5849c9959fdc%7C0%7C0%7C638725522065429360%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=F9K%2FntQWQ0LHIsAFMRA99yhw4yRZ0%2FuRNRLLwOeIQMU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:kevin-naumann@cdolinc.net

